Your Historical Record!

Have fun and make a keepsake to give to your Auxiliary President or to keep for your Auxiliary. Be sure to share some of your entries with Beth for her History Book!

Some suggestions:

Begin with your Elections of Officers (add pictures or list of officers). Be sure to share with Beth pictures you take of the Department Installation on June 19th.

Add your events, flyers, pictures, news items, Facebook or other media information to keep. MAKE IT YOUR BOOK!

Don't forget your Holidays: Memorial Day, 4th of July, Veterans Day, and other special events with your Post or with the Kids (i.e. Halloween.)

Department Conference/Convention and maybe meetings and other events you did over the year. Add some group pictures, don't forget your VFW Comrade's Pictures.

P.S. I will be donating some 3 ring notebooks at the School of Instruction for those interested in creating an Auxiliary book of their own.



Share the love!

Mail to:
Judy Duncan
202 Bamert St.
Summerville, SC 29483
(843) 708-9807
jduncan004@yahoo.com

Historical Record for 2022-2023 Report Form





BEE Creative

VFW Post Aux _____

District # ____

President:

Please enclose this cover sheet with your pictures for Beth's History Book. Like she always says — "Have Fun!"

Mail to:
Judy Duncan
202 Bamert St.
Summerville, SC 29483
(843) 708-9807
jduncan004@yahoo.com